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The City of Dover Planning & Community Development Office will be holding a public 
workshop to obtain the views of citizens, local housing authorities, state agencies and 
civic leaders in addressing the housing and community development needs to be 
implemented in the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan.   Both oral and written comments will 
be received at the workshop and included in the Consolidated Plan.  This federally 
funded program will provide funds to support Community Development activities in 
eligible communities within the City of Dover.  The workshop will be held at the City of 
Dover Public Library, 35 Loockerman Plaza, Dover, DE, January 30, 2025 at 2:00 PM.   
For more information or for special assistance to attend this meeting, contact:  Tracey 
Harvey, Planning & Community Development Office, (302) 736-7196 or via email at 
tharvey@dover.de.us 
 

 
EQUAL HOUSING OPPORTUNITY 

mailto:tharvey@dover.de.us

